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Sally Munk

Subject: FW: Botany Cogeneration Plant - Request for SEARs - SSD 10373

 

From: Jason Wall <jwall@ausgrid.com.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 September 2019 5:02 PM 
To: Sally Munk <Sally.Munk@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Property <property@Ausgrid.com.au>; Development/Ausgrid <development@ausgrid.com.au>; Tim Knight 
<tknight@ausgrid.com.au> 
Subject: FW: Botany Cogeneration Plant - Request for SEARs - SSD 10373 
 
Hi Sally, 
 
Ausgrid recommends the addition of the following to the SEARS under Utilities: 
 
“In consultation with relevant agencies prepare a services and utilities impact assessment which:  
o assesses the capacity of existing services and utilities and identify any upgrades required to facilitate the 
development  
o assesses the impacts of the proposal on existing utility infrastructure and service provider assets and describe how 
any potential impacts would be managed.”  
 
Thanks, 
 
Jason Wall 
Program Development Manager 
(020) 9269 7133 
 
 
This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in error, please notify the 
sender immediately via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail. If you are the intended recipient, please 
note the change of sender email address to @ausgrid.com.au. Ausgrid has collected your business contact details 
for dealing with you in your business capacity. More information about how we handle your personal information, 
including your right of access is contained at http://www.ausgrid.com.au/  


